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19/01705/OUT

This area has no need for this estate, as Bloxham has already supplied a 5 year development 
requirement.

This area also floods, making it unsuitable for a 90 plus housing estate.

The present recreation ground would effectively become an urban park.

The Bloxham Nature Reserve is presently suitable for wild animals, birds etc. Creating a housing 
development would reduce its value.

Ruth and Paul Fowles
17 Brookside Way
Bloxham
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